
September 9, 2009 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 Wilson Street 
P.O. Box 326 
Nipomo, CA 93444 

Dear Bruce Bue1: 

Harold Snyder 
P.O. Box 926 
Nipomo, CA 93444 
(805) 929-2455 H 

(805) 929-1133 Phone 
(805) 929-1932 Fax 

In the September 9,2009 board meeting, Item E-2 Bruce Bue1 said that the "public 
version of the agreement" was not avaible yet. 

I request a copy of the current non-"public version of the agreement" he was 
referring to between NCSD and Santa Maria for the "Nipomo Supplmental Water". 

Thank You 

//;;?/~ 
Harold Snyder 

RECEIVED 
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Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com
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148 SOUTH WILSON STREET POST OFFICE BOX 326 NIPOMO, CA 93444·0326 

September 18, 2009 

Mr. Harold Snyder 
POBox 926 
Nipomo, CA 93444 

(805) 929-1133 FAX (805) 929-1932 Website address: NCSD.CA.GOV 

SUBJECT: SEPTEMBER 9, 2009 PUBLIC DOCUMENT REQUEST 

Dear Mr. Snyder, 

The Non-Public version of the Agreement between the City of Santa Maria and NCSD is not a public 
document. 

Sincerely, 

NIPOMO COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

General Manager 

CC: Chronological File 

T:\DOCUMENTS\ST AFF FOLDERS\BRUCE\LETTERS\090918Snyder3. DOC 

Copy of document found at  www.NoNewWipTax.com




